Modifications to road works at Tan
Kwai Tsuen in Yuen Long gazetted

The Government published a notice in the Gazette today (April 29) on the
modifications to the road works at Tan Kwai Tsuen in Yuen Long. The works
have been authorised by the Chief Executive in Council.

Details of the works are set out in the Annex. The modifications involve
minor adjustment of the proposed road alignment. The modification plan is
available for public inspection at the following government offices during
office hours:

Central and Western Home Affairs Enquiry Centre,
G/F, Harbour Building,
38 Pier Road, Central, Hong Kong

Yuen Long Home Affairs Enquiry Centre,
G/F, Yuen Long District Office Building,
269 Castle Peak Road, Yuen Long, New Territories

Tuen Mun Home Affairs Enquiry Centre,
2/F, Tuen Mun Government Offices,
1 Tuen Hi Road, Tuen Mun, New Territories

District Lands Office, Yuen Long,
9/F, Yuen Long Government Offices,
2 Kiu Lok Square, Yuen Long, New Territories

District Lands Office, Tuen Mun,
6/F, Tuen Mun Government Offices,
1 Tuen Hi Road, Tuen Mun, New Territories

Further enquiries can be addressed to the Civil Engineering Office,
Civil Engineering and Development Department, 5/F, Civil Engineering and
Development Building, 101 Princess Margaret Road, Ho Man Tin, Kowloon, or can
be made by telephone on 2760 5841.
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